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9th September 2024 

OPEN EVENING 
Thursday, 26th September 2024 

6:00pm - 8:00pm 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, and Guardians, 

As the time approaches for you to choose a secondary school for your child, we understand the 
importance of making the right decision. It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the Ysgol 
Treffynnon Open Evening, where you can experience first-hand why our school is the ideal choice for 
your child’s education. 

Throughout the evening, your child will have the opportunity to engage in hands-on learning activities 
across a range of subjects. You will also have the chance to meet our subject teachers and Heads of 
Faculty, who will be available to discuss our curriculum and answer any questions you may have. 

In addition to learning experiences, there will be a student quiz with exciting prizes, refreshments, 
and an opportunity to sample the high-quality meals provided by our catering service. 

We warmly welcome all parents, carers, guardians, and students from Years 4, 5, and 6 to attend. This 
is a wonderful opportunity to discover the vibrant and supportive environment Ysgol Treffynnon offers 
to every student. 

To confirm your attendance, please contact the school via phone or email at info@yt.flintshire.sch.uk, 
providing your name, your child’s name, and their primary school. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Ysgol Treffynnon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

John Weir 
Head Teacher 
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